
Gem School 

Lights and 

Insights  

Dates to 

Remember:  

April 8:  School Resumes   

Apr. 22:  Word Power 

Authors Visit  

 

Apr. 30 -May 3:  Swim-

ming Lessons in Brooks  

 

May 6 -10:  Education 

Week  

 

May 6:  Lunch Theatre   

May 10: Breakfast at 

school for students  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

Mar. 28,  2013  
 

 

Spring is Here!  (Well at least in the classroomé..) 

Happy Easter 

Everyone!!  
 

Please remember to get pledge forms from the 

MS Read-a-thon back to the school by April 

8th.   

Grade 1-3 kids, remember that Mrs. Polushin is 

sponsoring you for $5.00.  She will add it to 

your envelopes at school.  Grade 4-6, Mrs. 

Heryford will also add her sponsorship at the 

school. 
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Board Bits for April:  

Spring is here and our school year is in the home stretch!!!   April 21st - 27th is Volunteer Week. The Grasslands Board 

of Education would like to thank the many volunteers   who are a part of our schools and communities.   We appreciate 
all that our volunteers do; the time that you  commit to our students, staff and schools does not go unnoticed. Being a 

volunteer in our schools is a beneficial support to the studentsô learning and achieving and to our teachers teaching. 
Without volunteers our schools and communities would not be the same. 

  

The Alberta Government has announced the 2013/2014 budget. Many sectors have been hit hard, and one of them is 
education. Grasslands financial team, senior administration, school administrators and trustees have started discussions 

about the impact the budget has on Grasslands Public Schools. In the next month, all departments will be finalizing their 
budgets for the next upcoming year.   The Board of Education stays committed to making the best decisions possible in 

the best interest for our students and their education. We continue to support  our students in learning, achieving and 
succeeding. 

  

GRASSLANDS PUBLIC SCHOOLS,  LEARNING...ACHIEVING...SUCCEEDING!!      

 

 

 

MS Read - a - thon: Read in  

We have wrapped up our 
MS Read -a-thon for another 
year.  The read -in was a lot 
of fun.  Thanks to all the 
teenagers who came to 
read with us.  Thanks to 
parents for helping with 
food, setting up tents and 
sharing your great kids.  
We are really proud to be 
involved with the MS Soci-
ety in helping raise money 
to help those living with 
Multiple Sclerosis.  


